Pilon, Janet

Subject: Against mandatory mask

From: Randi Visser

Sent: Thursday, July 9, 2020 1:39 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Against mandatory mask

I'd like to express my concerns, for the mandatory masks.

I don't think they should become mandatory. I believe that continuing to have employers and companies choosing whether or not they want to enforce masks is the way to go.

Especially considering the fact that the outbreak is at an all time low. The all time low was achieved by allowing individuals the right to decide whether or not they feel the need to wear one. Thank you.

Randi Baxter

Sent from my Bell Samsung device over Canada's largest network.